Devlin, Denise

Subject: FW: F46728
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----- Original Message-----

From: Adrian McConville [mailto ||
Sent: 26 October 2011 16:40

To: Cullen, Brian (IHRD)

Subject: FW: F46728

Brian - this is the email from Neuropathology, as discussed.
Thanks
Adrian

————— Original Message-----

From: Murray, John [mailto [
Sent: 25 October 2011 16:35

To: Adrian McConville

Subject: FW: F46728

Hi Adrian,
As mentioned.

John

From: Murray, John

Sent: 25 October 2011 14:59

To: '
Cc: Herron, Brian

Subject: F46728

Hi Adrian,

After our earlier telephone conversation regarding this case I trawled
through our records to see if I could find this case. It would appear
that we never had an official referral and I confirmed this with Dr.
Herron who informed me that this is one of the Hyponatremeia Cases
that we didn't receive as a referral from yourselves. I can only
suggest that Drs Armour & Mirakhur discussed this case while the both
were looking down a microscope and if this was the case because it
hadn't officially come to Neuropath it would have been issued with our
number and hence there wouldn't be a copy of a report available.

egards

John Murray
Operational Manager
Post Mortem Services

Tissue Pathology
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